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June 6, 2018

North Park 
Montessori

June 6, 2018
Greetings Students and Parents,

I hope this letter finds you in good spirits and enjoying your summer.  Korri, Rudy, big Corey, and I are enjoying are time together.  Having more family time is such a wonderful thing.  

 I’m writing to you concerning summer work. This is a summer work challenge. Challenge in the sense for students to set goals that are reachable.  Summer work consists of math, reading and writing.  The books on the list are just a suggestion.  Also, the writing prompts are just a suggestion as well.  If you choose your own writing prompts that is fine as well. My suggestion is to keep work in a spiral notebook.  Math IXL will be available over the summer.  Please see the marked sheets for fifth and sixth graders.  As for fourth graders, please practice your multiplication and division facts.
Okay, now for the big news.  I have posted everything you need for the summer work challenge on my classroom weebly.  All documents are Word documents that you can download.  If this is an issue, please contact me. Please see the link: www.skipp456.weebly.com.  Then click on Summer Work Challenge.

If you have any questions or just want to talk, please feel free to call me at (616) 299-6272.  You can also email me at skippthe@gmail.com.  I truly miss all of you and I can’t wait to get back together in the fall!

**Please note future 7th graders the middle school teachers will collect your summer work in the fall. 
***All students, summer work is due Friday, September 7th, 2018.

.Sincerely,
Theresa Skipp
